We are writing to update you about the Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan and a decision to extend the closing date for the survey, following the mourning period for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

Feedback for the survey will now close on 13 October 2022.

The draft Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan has been developed by Oxfordshire County Council as part of its countywide Local Transport and Connectivity Plan (LTCP).

The LTCP sets ambitious targets such as reducing 1 in 4 car trips by 2030, delivering a net-zero transport network by 2040 and having zero, or as close as possible, road fatalities or life-changing injuries by 2050.

To achieve this, we are now developing area travel plans across Oxfordshire. The first to be developed is the Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan covering Oxford, Kidlington, Eynsham, Botley, Cumnor, Kennington and Wheatley.

The draft Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan sets out our vision to develop a world-leading, innovative, inclusive and carbon neutral transport system with a focus on how people move quickly and safely around the area.

We are proposing a set of 22 actions to help achieve a sustainable and reliable transport system across the Central Oxfordshire area, including three major transport proposals for Oxford City: traffic filters, a workplace parking levy and zero emission zone.

[bookmark: _Hlk111634656][bookmark: _GoBack]A separate consultation on traffic filters is currently underway. The closing date for the traffic filter consultation has also been extended to October 13, 2022.

The purpose of the Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan survey is to gather your views and feedback on the broader aims of the draft travel plan.

Please visit our website to find out more about the travel plan and respond to the survey: letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/central-oxfordshire-travel-plan. 
  
Please do get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards, 


The Central Oxfordshire Travel Plan team

